
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

February 19. 2020 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:31 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Mackie McKay, Dan Schultz, Michelle Claytor, Wallace Messer, Megan Houser, Wayne Finger, Sarah Massie 
and Kim Gardner. Nicole Kott and Lee Starnes were unable to attend.  
 
New Business: 
 The monthly report for January was reviewed. 
 Rhett reported that Bolton was selected by the Board of Aldermen to install the new dehumidification system in the pool area.  
 We won the “Best Fitness Center” the Best of Haywood Contest sponsored by the Mountaineer. 
 We have placed river rocks in a lot of beds around the park signs.  
 Rhett reported that our CAPRA application is now being reviewed by the NRPA Reviewing Committee. If it passes this stage then the next 

step will be hosting the NRPA Visitation Team from April 20 to 23. 
 Colt Miller is the new program supervisor. We will interview for the program specialist next week.  
 We have hired a pickleball instructor. We will begin giving pickleball lessons in March. 
 It was asked to try and fix the roof at the Old Armory in the next fiscal year.  
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:32 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rhett Langston, Director 

Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 
550 Vance Street 

Waynesville, NC 28786 

Phone: 828.456.2030 
Fax: 828.456.2034 

Website: waynesvillenc.gov 

“The noblest art is that of making others happy.” - P.T. Barnum 

Proud members of 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


